
Skelton Primary School Choir 
Although it has only been a short term , our school choir have been very busy 
preparing new songs ready for next term. The choir continues to work very hard 
every Friday morning at 8am. We have had a few new members join the choir 
this term and a few old faces return. I hope 
you are all looking forward to our church    
services next term. We start with our Mothers 
Day services on Friday 24th March followed by 
our Easter service on Friday 7th April.        
Everyone is welcome to come alone and      
celebrate with us. We look forward to seeing 
you there.  

   

Head teacher’s awards 
‘for reading stamina!’ SCHOOL PARLIAMENT     

Jack and Bailey led this half term’s meeting 
this week. It was a busy agenda, looking at: 

1. Cloakroom tidiness 

2. Awards for great work 

3. Website  
4. Toilet locks 

5. Gathering children's ideas  
6. How children share their worries. 

7. Having a Skelton sorting hat! 
 

The team decided that they are going to 
start collecting children’s ideas on the yard 

once a week and lead a questionnaire to 
families about the website.  

Next meeting April 3rd 

Have a  
wonderful  
holiday.  

See you on  
Monday            

February 20th  . 

FS
1 

Mrs Douglas 

  Endean Gill Lois Leyland 

FS
2 

Mrs Bateman Mrs Bonas Miss English 

  Phoebe Beckwith Riley Wallace Sophie Hogarth 

Y1 Mrs Chapman Miss Solomon Mrs Duck 
  Kaden Turner James Daniels Tia Breeze 

Y2 Mrs Sayer Miss Bentley Miss Smith 

  Faith Jackson Ellie Westrbook Eva King 

Y3 Mrs Cox Mr Asquith Mrs Garratt 
  William Smith Theo Lodge Isabelle Hedges 

Y4 Mr Woolf Miss Evans Mr Bearpark 
  Rocco Reed Grace Hawcock Jones Rhys Blows 

Y5 Mrs Norris Mr Railton Mr Campbell 
  Melody Gladstone Bradley Barker Elliott Dick 

Y6 Mrs Allington Miss Shields Mrs Rowe 
  Myia Cowell David McDonagh Kieran Carr 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

 Safety Slot !                                                                            
Please remind your children about 
their safe conduct if they come to 

school on a bike or scooter.  
They should not be ridden on site  

AT ALL! 

Y4 Assemblies: Revolting Romans! 

We saw 3 fabulous assemblies this week in Key 
Stage 2 informing us of the good and the bad sides 
to being a Roman citizen.  The songs that were 
performed are still floating around our heads! 

Parent Partnership 

Please look out for our 
final action plan page on 

Friday February 24th.                           
Also, come along to next 
the Parent Partnership 

on March 23rd. 
 

A Huge Thank You from Friends!  
Our disco last night was enjoyed by many of our      

families. The return of the hotdog was a great success! 
Thank you to everyone who bought tickets and danced 

the night away. Look out for the total of our          
fundraising from the disco on the next Friday Flyer.  

Our next event ‘Easter Designs’ will allow you to order 
Easter gifts for your family and friends. Details will be 
sent home early in the first week back with an order 

deadline of Wednesday 1st March. 

A big thankyou to KLEENEZE. 

Tyra & Melody’s family         

presented us with £100 towards 

our library books from a 

Kleeneze raffle. THANKYOU 

Y2 Assemblies: Dynamic Dinosaurs! 

We have shared three wonderful assemblies 
with a very energetic Y3 this week. They 
shared their information through story, fact 
files and song! Very informative &         
entertaining, especially the dancing!! 

 Transporter 
This week’s 

house  

champions 



IMPORTANT DATES 

Spring term 

Feb 20th—April 7th 

(Mid term reports 

home Feb 27th 

Open Evening March 

14/15th)  

 

Summer term 

April 24th—May 26th 

June 5th—July 21st 

(school closed on June 

30th) 

   

 

 

Our target for the year is 97%+ 

Whole school 
attendance  

96.7%                          
 

 

Well done to Yellow 
2 & Yellow 3 who 
achieved 100% 

 

First Week Back At A Glance 

Monday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                                                                    
SCSS Football  Fun Centre Rec-Y6 3 - 4.15 
SCSS Football Training Y5-Y6 3 – 4.15 

Tuesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
Y6 Literacy Booster 8am 
Crochet Club Y6 3 - 4 

Wednesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
442 Multisports Rec- Y2 3 - 4.15 
FILM CLUB:  Fantastic Mister Fox  PG Finish: 4.30 

Thursday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
Y6 Maths Booster 8am 
442 Multisports  Y3-Y6 3 - 4.15 

Friday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                       
Choir 8am 
Parent Drop In 1.30 – 2.30 
Running club 3 – 4.10 
SCSS Football Training Y3-Y4 3 - 4.15 
SCSS Dance Club Rec-Y6 3 - 4.15  
  

ATTENDANCE                                                                  

Our attendance so far this year is 96% 

 Please avoid term time holiday!                                                                        

Please see Mrs Joy Smith, our Family Support   

Worker or Nurture team if we can help you with 

any issues over attendance or punctuality. 
 

 

 

Did you know?  

Some of our classes have saved £10 in their 

treasure boxes from 100% punctuality and 

attendance! 

We have 140 children on track for 100%    

attendance this term! 

A short but very 
busy half term for Y6! We have 
been very practical in Spring 1 
from exploring angles, making 
delicious cakes/smoothies in our ratio 

maths lessons and recreating the   
components of blood in a bottle for 
Science! We have loved getting our 
hands busy and the children have 

gained lots of new knowledge. Happy 
half term Year 6—you deserve it! 

Our Roman 
day was   
fantastic.  We 
learnt a lot 
about life in 
Roman  
Britain for 
the rich and 
poor. 
We then told 
our parents 

all about it during our class assemblies.  
What a busy half term! 

The fabulous children have been 
enthralled in our recent topic of 
dinosaurs. We've 
written         
newspaper       
reports, created 

fact files and even 
sketched some  
pictures. We hope 
you enjoyed and 
learnt fascinating 
facts from our class assemblies.  

It has certainly been a very hands 
on half-term for us in Year 5.    
Particularly in Science as we have 
dissected flowers to learn about 
the various parts of a plant. We 
have also explored capillary action 
by observing the amount of water 
transferred through paper towels.  

The wonderful 
 children in FS1 
have been learning 
lots of nursery 
rhymes this half-
term. They have 
had so much fun 
singing songs,  
playing games and 
acting out rhymes. 

Thank you to     
everyone who attended our  
Valentines Breakfast.  
The children have worked incredibly 
hard all week rehearsing their songs and 
poems.  We hope that you enjoyed   
listening to them and felt proud of your 
little stars! 

Spring 1 has been about tombs, treks and 
Tutankhamun in Y3. The amazing staff 
brought Egypt to Skelton, taking the  
children on expeditions and creating our 
very own tomb! The sheer joy on their 
faces was worth it. Hopefully, our      
children will remember this topic fondly.  

The children in 
FS2 enjoyed  
celebrating  
Chinese New 
Year by making 
their own fan 
and money bag. 
They all enjoyed 
the chocolate 
coins– yum yum ! 



Skelton get Gold! 

We are so pleased to announce that we have been awarded the Gold 
kite mark for our commitment to school sport. Out of the 23 primary 
schools in the partnership, we are one of only 6 that were awarded 
the highest level. Jack and Jasmine, two of our keen athletes,  
received the award on behalf of our school at a presentation evening 
last night. 
 
A special thank you must also go to Grace Turner (Y5) who  
performed a phenomenal dance routine as part of the evenings  
celebrations. 


